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Cathi Lindsley 

From: Cathi Lindsley 

Sent: 

To: John Slemkewicz 

Subject: RE: DN 080677-El - FPL Rate Case - Title Revision 

Tuesday, December 23,2008 3:12 PM 

Per this email the requested change has been made. 
-9 

Cathi F3 
CD 

i.3 a m 

From: John Slemkewicz 
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2008 3:09 PM 
To: Cathi Lindsley 
Subject: DN 080677-E1 - FPL Rate Case - Title Revision 

The current title of the docket is "Application for increase in rates by Florida 
Power & Light Company'8 

The word "Application" should be changed to "Petition" 

Electric and gas utilities file petitions. It is the water and wastewater utilities 
that fi le a p pl ica t ions. 

Thanks 

John Slemkewicz 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Surveillance Section 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-41 3-6420 
850-4 1 3-642 1 (FAX) 
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